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~anuary 24, 1983 

Mr. Philip R. Haskell 
P. o. Box 68 
211 center Road 
Easton, CT 06425 

Dear Phil: 

ccz R. E. Fielitz ~ 
. I 

{!.: c /f/1dJ tL--11 ?n:.~ ··-
'I:-_~.. // ----

Bob Fielitz advises that_you would like Remington 
to consider several new ideas you have about improving our 
firearms. 

As you know from your long association with 
Remington, we are always interested in receiving new 
ideas* and the many suggestions we receive each year are 
carefully considered. It is Remington policy, however, 
to limit our consideration to those suggestions which are 
submitted in accordance with the understanding embodied 
in the enclosed disclosure agreement with which I believe 
you are familiar. 'This agreement has proved necessary 
to avoid misunderstanding as to the non-confidential basis 
on which suggestions can be considered. 

Please sign and date one_copy for each idea you 
wish us to consider (the other is for your file), and 
return it to me with any additional information you want 
us to see, .I will then send it on to Fielitz and Clark 
Workman for evaluation. 

If you have any question~, please give me a call. 
I look forward to hearin9' from you and hope that you are 
enjoying your well oeserved retirement. 

BE/vh 
encls. 
u.00-11 

Best regards, 

SincerElJ,.y yours, 

BARRY ESTRIN 
Patent~Counsel 

CON Fl DENTIAL-SU BJ ECT TO PROTECTIVE ORDER 
KINZER V. REMINGTON 
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